
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 July 2004 

6. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION COMMUNITY FORUM 
 
 Whilst the Board’s commitment to the Council’s Long Term Community Plan was acknowledged in 

terms of wider community consultation, it was agreed that the Board would continue the practice of 
having community forums (twice yearly) with local residents’ associations.  The first forum will be 
organised for mid July. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


